Bulletin Announcement for Catholic Schools Collection  

Weekend of August 16/17, 2025

Catholic schools are essential in nurturing the faith and shaping future generations, ensuring our parishes remain lively centers of faith, worship, and service. Please take a few moments to check the August 21st edition of the Catholic Herald for an opportunity to show your support or go to www.madisondiocese.org/catholicschools to give online.


Weekend of August 23/24, 2025

Please take a few moments to read the informational insert on the importance of Catholic Schools in the Diocese of Madison in your bulletin today.  For an opportunity to show your support, check out the August 21st edition of the Catholic Herald or go to www.madisondiocese.org/catholicschools to give online.



Social Media Wording

Through the Catholic School Collection, you make our Catholic schools available, accessible, and affordable for all.  Visit www.madisondiocese.org/catholicschools to make your gift today!
















